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Week at a Glance 
Monday, December 19th    
Electives- Period 1 
Science Common Planning  
Professional Learning: 
Completion of Report Cards 
2:25-4:00 
Chess Club 
Joint Public Hearing @6:00PM 
PLEASE LOG ON @ 5:30PM 
 
Tuesday, December 20th  
ELA Simulation Assessment Day 
1 
Parent Engagement/Other 
Professional Work 2:25-3:15 
Data Team 3:20-4:30 
Report Card Grades are DUE! 
NO EXCEPTIONS!  
 
Wednesday, December 21st   
Ugly Sweater Day 
ELA Simulation Assessment Day 
2 
ELA & Social Studies Team 
Meeting 
Holiday Door Decorating 
Contest Voting 
ILT 2:45-3:45-Cancelled  
Holiday Showcase 
Thursday, December 22nd 

WIN- Goal Setting  
Friday, December 23rd 

Electives- Period 1 
Winter Wonderland Dance 
periods 7 & 8 
Report Cards Distributed 
Math Team Meeting 
PTA Senior Dinner@ 5:30 

We are extremely proud of our scholars and our staff.  Last week was 
truly history in the making. We had 3 walkthroughs, Sean Okula, Queens 
Chronicle Editor, Adrienne Adams, Speaker of NYC Speaker Council and guest 
from several constituents. The highlight of last week was 500 scholars from 
Springfield High School Campus walking to our camps, protesting the proposal 
for Success Academy to occupy space on both campuses. Please continue to 
share this information by all modes of communication. Thank you to the 
Success Academy Action Team for all the heavy lifting you have done and 
continue to do.  We appreciate all your support.  

 
The first trimester ended on Friday, December 16, 2022. All report card 

grades are due Tuesday by the close of business, NO EXCEPTIONS! We have a 
hard turn around to ensure report cards are sent home on, Friday December 
23rd.  Report card instructions were sent via email on Wednesday, December 
14th.  

 
If you are available, please log on to the Joint Public Hearing at 5:30PM 

to ensure you do not have any difficulties or risk not being able to get access.   
Please save the following date, Thursday, January 5, 2023 at 6:00PM, 

Long Island City High School. (In-person) Transportation will be provided for 
staff, scholars and parents. Detailed information is attached.  Please share the 
information, we need the support.  

 
As we prepare for the holiday season and look forward to getting some 

well-deserved rest, please take time to disconnect and enjoy your family and 
friends.  

Wishing you and your family a HAPPY, HEALTHY, & PROSPEROUS 
HOLIDAY SEASON!  

 
Welcome Back! Tuesday, January 3, 2023! 
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District 28’s Absolutes 

 
 
 

Please ensure you have familiarized yourself with the District’s Absolutes.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Time for Reflections 
Reflective teaching involves examining one’s underlying beliefs about teaching and one’s alignment with actual 
classroom practice before, during and after a course is taught.  When teaching reflectively, educators think 
critically about their teaching and look for evidence of effective teaching.   
https://www.edutopia.org/blog/reflective-teacher-taking-long-look-nicholas-provenzano 
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